
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
11/20/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender is releasing a photograph of the suspect in the attempted robbery 

of the Kingston National Bank on 11/18/2013.  

The photograph is of the back of the suspect as he was approaching the bank. The 

suspect is wearing a black hooded sweatshirt with a logo on the back.  

 

Sheriff Lavender asks that anyone with information contact his office at 740-773-

1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at 740-773-TIPS (8477). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 


